January News From Room Cc

We hope your holidays were filled with joy and we wish you health and
prosperity in 2025! It was a pleasure to see all of you at our family
cookie decorating event. A good time was had by all!

This month we will be focusing on our animal unit. We will learn about
dogs, cats, birds, horses, etc. Some of the books we will be reading
include: "Waddle", "Penguin & Pinecone”, "The Napping House", Snow
Bears”, and "A Little Bit of Winter".

Along with animals, we will also continue reviewing our shapes and
colors. "

With the colder weather now upon us, indoor recess activities are
being planned for the children: we will go out when weather permits!

As a reminder: We will be closed on January 1" New Years Day, as well
as January 15™ in observance of Martin Luther King Day.

Thank you, Happy New Year!

Room Cc Teachers




